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14/05/2024

MRS Patricia Byrne
27B McDonald Street ST
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2024/0375 - Abbott Road NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I support the South Curl Curl cafe being allowed to operate as a cafe because of the benefit to
the community and the club.
There has been a cafe there for a while now and there is nowhere else around to buy food or
coffee so it would be ridiculous to change this now. It’s a very popular spot with the locals




